
Handrail Response from SCC – See below excerpts from Highway Maintenance Operational 
Plan 

 

Their e-mail response was “Thank you for contacting us about this issue. We have visited the 

location of your report and assessed against Suffolk County Council's Highway Maintenance 

Operational Plan (HMOP). Unfortunately, at this time we are unable to take further action as this 

does not meet our intervention criteria. We will, however, continue to monitor the location as part of 

our routine inspections.” 

 

Please see below for information from the Highway Maintenance Operational Plan that their 

response references.  

 

 

 



 

 

 


